SHWNIY Fedoear *

So-ors—- 29¢27¢(
—

/

August 9, 2005

New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation District

1301 W. Grand RE

Artesia, NM 88210 CEIVED
AUG 1 2 2005

Attn: Chris Beadle QLA fyin

Dear Mr. Beadle,

In reference to inspection number, iICL.B0521338544, the following items
have been modified and/or repaired.

A. The leak from the pumps has been repaired as per recommendation.
B. The soil has been remediated as per recommendation.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

¥ QM

Robert H. Forrest Jr.



